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| REF: EXPORT LICENSE XSNM02927

Dear Betty:

In connection with pending application, XSNM02927 (our reference
KLK-110), Shikoku Electric Power Co., Inc. has requested that Ue
advise you that the first scheduled shipment will now take place in
August 1996, rather than September 1996 as noted in our application

; of April 25, 1996. ,

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments,

| you may have in this regard.

Best regards,

| ./
Me esa Man
Manager, International Affairs *
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